
IIS ALUMNI RECONNECT

On 11th September, 2025, IIS formally announced the registration of its Alumni Association –

IIS Alumni Reconnect, marking an important milestone in strengthening the bond between the 

school and its former students. The announcement was made by the Principal in presence of the 

President, Secretary, Treasurer and the other Executive Council. 

This Alumni Association will serve as a platform to foster connections between alumni and the 

school, as well as to build meaningful interactions between alumni and current students. 

Through this council, the alumni will not only remain connected to their alma mater but also 

extend mentorship, guidance, and opportunities to the present student community.

Moving ahead, the association aims to create a network that encourages knowledge sharing, 

career support, and collaborative initiatives, thereby ensuring that the legacy of the school 

continues to grow stronger with every passing year.






